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Operation 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

• Unplug battery 
charger if currently 
charging.  

 
 

• Install pad driver(s) 
and pad(s) or 
brush(es). 

 
 
 

• Verify recovery tank 
is empty and 
vacuum shut-off is 
operational. 

 
 

 
 

• Fill solution tank.  
 
 

 
 

• Start pad(s)/brush(es) 
and vacuum. 

 
 
 

 
 

• Lower squeegee and 
begin scrubbing. 

 
 
 

 
 

• Turn machine on. 
 
 

 
 

• Once recovery tank is 
full, shut off water, 
pad(s)/brush(es), 
vacuum, and lift 
squeegee. 
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• Select appropriate 
water setting and 
pad pressure. 

 
 

 
 

• Turn off machine 
and empty recovery 
tank into drain. 

 
 
 

 
 

• To continue scrubbing, 
repeat steps 3-7. 
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Daily Maintenance 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
   

 

• Turn the machine off. 

 
• Empty and rinse the 

recovery tank and 
vacuum shut-off. 

 

 

• Leave recovery tank 
open to air dry. 

 
 
 

 

• Charge batteries using 
the appropriate 
charger. 

 
 

 
 

• Verify squeegee is not 
streaking. If it is, 
clean or adjust 
squeegee. If streaking 
persists, rotate or 
replace blades. 

 

• Check pad(s)/brushes 
for wear and replace 
as needed. 

• Rinse and flip 
 pads daily. 
 

 

• Verify vacuum shut-off 
device is working 
properly. 

 
 

 

• Charge batteries after 
each use. 
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      Weekly Maintenance 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
       Monthly Maintenance 

 

• Check solution filter 
for debris. 

 

• If equipped with wet-
acid batteries check 
battery water level 
(see Battery 
Maintenance). 

 

 

• Check recovery system 
for vacuum leaks. 

 
 

 

• Check tires for 
damage or wear. 

 

• Lubricate moving 
parts as described by 
the User’s Manual. 

 

 

• Verify all fasteners, 
pins, etc. are in 
place and tight. 

 
 

 


